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APRIL   

We return to school on Wednesday 24th April 2019 after our Easter break. 
 

   We are pleased to welcome Mrs Redmond back to school after Easter on a phased     
   return.  Mr Bell will continue to be Acting Headteacher. 

 
 

Mrs Dawson is expecting a baby and will leave us towards the end of the Summer Term.  We wish 
her and her husband all our best wishes.  Nearer the time we will inform you of her cover 

arrangements. 
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‘Friends of Coomb Briggs’ 

The ‘Friends Bingo’ on Friday 29th March was a success 

raising over £200.  It was lovely to see such a great turnout!  

Thank you to everyone who helped and attended this event. 

                 Science Challenge 

Over the Easter period every child has been 

given a box to make up and a letter explaining 

the challenge.  These should be handed back to 

the Class Teacher by Friday 26th April 2019. 

Weather 

The weather has been a real 
mixture over the last few 

weeks.  Please ensure children 
have the appropriate clothing 

for break times. 

    Breakfast Club 

Breakfast club is available every day, Monday to Friday, term time only.  8.00 a.m.—8.45 a.m. £2.00  

per day, per child.  Please see the school website for the current dates.  Or contact Mrs Batty to 

enquire about places available. 

School Lunches 

Just a reminder that the new lunch 

menu is on the Chartwell website.  

Lunches for when we come back 

after Easter MUST BE ORDERED BY 

SUNDAY 14TH APRIL AT THE      

LATEST. 

https://nel.mealselector.co.uk/  

Check Book Bags 

Please check book bags for after school clubs, recent letters and any homework/

reading books. 

                     Money Raised 

£740.27 was presented to ‘St Andrew’s Hospice Day Care Centre’ during an assembly.  The money was raised from    

Christmas Concert ticket sales and the coffee morning held in school.  

£270.16 was raised for the ‘Homeless Charity’ and during an assembly both sleeping bags and mats were purchased 

from the money raised and presented to this charity. 

£233.24 was raised for ‘Comic Relief’. 

                       Mr Bell    Acting Headteacher 

https://nel.mealselector.co.uk/

